
          What’s Happening? at August 19, 2018 

     Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 

available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 

Day Date Time Event 

13th. Sunday 

after  

Pentecost 

Aug  19    9:00am 

 10:00am 

Education Hour 

Blended Worship Service with 

Communion. 

Wednesday Aug  22    7:00pm Mid-week Worship Service 

14th. Sunday 

after  

Pentecost 

Aug  26    9:00am 

 10:00am 

Education Hour 

Blended Worship Service. 

 

Parish Fellowship is looking for another person to join the board which 

currently consists of 3 ladies.  The board is responsible for planning a 

few fellowship events during the year as well as refreshments for the 

Voters Meetings.  We are also looking for people who could help on 

occasion.  (This group does not look after funeral lunches).  If you have 

questions or would like to volunteer on a regular or occasional basis, 

contact Ann Geres (306-761-0197). 
 

Lutheran Women’s Retreat 2018 An invitation for all women! “Sacred 

Journeys: Global Faith perspectives” is the theme for the Lutheran 

Women’s Retreat on Saturday, September 22 at Luther College U of R. 

The presenter is Fran Schmidt, Director of Development, Lutheran 

Theological Seminary. For more information, call Carol Lueck 306-543-

1642 or Joyce Wilson 306-545-7144.  Registration forms are available on 

the bulletin board. 

 

Please help fill this space! Your Announcements are 

Important! Please submit by Thursday morning @ 9:30am 

mailto:gslcregina@sasktel.net


 

The Lutheran World Federation (LWF) has 
unilaterally moved to suspend regular meetings with 
the International Lutheran Council (ILC), following a 

joint decision by LWF General Secretary Martin Junge and LWF President 
Panti Filibus Musa. {Lutheran Church Canada is a member of the ILC.} 
Dr. Junge announced the decision in a report to the LWF Council in Geneva 
on June 29, 2018. 
The International Lutheran Council received the news with regret. “We are 
disappointed in the LWF’s decision to break off regular discussions,” said 
ILC Executive Secretary Albert Collver. “It is difficult to see how unilateral 
action of this kind does anything but damage the relationship between our 
two organizations.” 

“It is true that the ILC and the LWF have significant differences of opinion 
on a number of theological issues,” Dr. Collver continued. “But despite 
these very real differences, the ILC remains willing to meet with LWF 
leaders in a spirit of friendliness and mutual respect.” 

 

Our Prayer Chain is active, and welcomes our 
congregation’s request for prayers needed, by 
completing a pink card and placing it in the Offering plate, 
or by contacting Isabelle at aladwig@accesscomm.ca or 

phone 306-545-7946; or text at 306-201-1371. 

 

Sweep it under the broom tree.   Elijah under the 
broom tree, and yes, I helpfully tell you what a 
broom tree is so you don't have to feel bad for not 
knowing (I had to look it up too).  Also, how hard is 
the journey, and is it too hard for you? 
http://jimschitchat.blogspot.ca/ 

These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 
available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 

Children’s activity sheets, 
coloring pages and “quiet 
activity” bags are available 
on/under the table outside the 
sanctuary. Please help yourself 
to these (or ask an usher.) 

If you, or someone you know, 
needs rides to and/or from 
church, please let Kim 
Haberstock, Pastor Jim or Amanda 
know, so your name can be added to 
our Co-op Taxi program. 

mailto:aladwig@accesscomm.ca
http://jimschitchat.blogspot.ca/
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Did you know - Builders in the Faith Bible Study Group Sponsors 
a child in the developing world.  To help with the cost, your 
donations of recyclable cans and bottles are appreciated!  A 
container is in the Narthex near the coat hangers.  

 

 

Camp Lutherland is hosting a benefit Gospel Concert on Wed., Aug 22 
at 7PM  with Southern Gospel Nashville Recording Artist Nancy 
Unsworth and Ransomed Union. Doors open at 6:30 with admission by 
free will offering. 

 

 

These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 
available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 

Summer 
Worship 

Schedule in 
effect 

     July 1 – Sept 2 
  9:00am Bible Study 
10:00am Single 
   Blended 
   Service 

New 9am Bible Study:  
One Word, Many Writings 

This study picks up where "One God, many gods" 
left off and digs deeper into the source and origin 
of other popular religious writings and compares 
them to the Bible.  

This week we will study comparisons with the  
Analects of Confucius and next week we will 
continue comparisons with the Tao te Ching. 

Supreme Court Rules against Christian University: 
 On June 15, the Supreme Court of Canada ruled 
against Trinity Western University (TWU), which was 
seeking to have the law societies of Ontario and 
British Columbia’s refusal to accredit graduates of 

TWU’s proposed new law school overturned. The societies had stated 
they would not accredit graduates of TWU, an Evangelical Christian 
university, because of the school’s community covenant, which prohibits 
sexual intimacy outside heterosexual marriage. 

The Supreme Court released a pair of complex 7-2 rulings, finding in 
favour of the law societies. While eight of the judges agreed that the 
decision to refuse to accredit TWU graduates represented an 
infringement on the university’s religious rights, the majority decided 
such infringement was justified in favour of upholding LGBTQ rights. 
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August 26, 2018 
“What is Best”      
Speaker of the 
Lutheran Hour: Rev. Dr. Ken Klaus. 
Far too many people assume there are 
differences in commercial products, 
political candidates and school systems, 
but these same people believe all 
religions are the same. (Phil. 1:9-10) 
Today we join with the Apostle Paul in 
praying people may discern what is best 
when it comes to their Saviour. 
Listen at 7:30 am Sunday on CKRM 620. 
Streaming audio and pod-casts at 
http://www.lutheranhour.org/ 

Many of our Senior citizens 
living in Care Homes would 
appreciate and enjoy a visit from 
members of our congregation; 
Kay Gellner, 
#460, 1925 - 5th. Ave. N. 
Ted and Doreen Reiser, Dove 
House, 2220 Cameron St. 
Lil Groff, Parkside Extendicare, 
4540 Rae St. 
Dorothy Allen, Parkside 
Extendicare, 4540 Rae St. 
Marg Schmirler, Precious 
Memories Villa, 2800 – 23rd. 
Ave. S4S 1E6 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL!  Women Networking is collecting school items such 
as pens, binders, markers, backpacks – to donate to the YWCA for the 
children of women using their shelters.  If you aren’t certain what items to 
purchase, cash donation would be appreciated.  Items can be placed in the 
beige tote in the corner of the narthex marked “Women Networking” or 
contact Ann Geres (306-761-0197) to arrange pick up.  Items will be 
collected until end of August. 

 

 

These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 
available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 

IF YOU ARE A VISITOR we thank you 
for joining us today, and hope you will join 
us for worship again next week. If you 
would like to make Good Shepherd your 
church home or have any questions, 
Pastor James would love to talk with you! 

Offering and Attendance: 

Sun. Aug. 12  10:00am – 140 

Wed. Aug 15  7:00pm – 12 

Offering Aug. 12 – $ 3,818.50 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church            www.goodshepherdregina.com 

3825 Hillsdale St. S4S 3Y5 

Phone 306-586-0299 

Email: gslcregina@sasktel.net 

www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdRegina 
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